
 
 
 

 
 
Number:  AE/076/VII-20/MP/aps Jakarta, July 17, 2020 
Encl.:  --  

 
To 
President Director 
PT Bursa Efek Indonesia 
Gedung Bursa Efek Indonesia, Tower I 
Jl. Jend. Sudirman Kav. 52-53 
Jakarta 12190 
 
Up. Director of Corporate Valuation 
 
 
Re:  Limited Review for PT Adaro Energy Tbk Consolidated Financial Statements for 

the Period Ended June 30, 2020  
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
In compliance with the provisions III.1.7, Rule Number I-E on Obligation of Information Submission, 
Decision of the Board of Directors of the Jakarta Stock Exchange, Kep-306/BEJ/07-2004 dated 19th July 
2004, herewith we inform that PT Adaro Energy Tbk (“the Company”) intends to conduct a limited review 
for the Company's Consolidated Financial Statements for the period ended June 30, 2020. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 

Sincerely yours, 

PT ADARO ENERGY TBK 

 
Mahardika Putranto 
Corporate Secretary 
 
Cc.: 

- The Board of Directors of PT Adaro Energy Tbk; 
- Chief Executive Capital Market Supervisor Financial Services Authority; 
- Director of Corporate Financial Valuation Real Sector Financial Services Authority. 


